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“Notice for Valentine Testing Event”  
Public Service Announcement 

 
North Central District Health Department would like to let district residents know that 

there are some openings available at the Valentine testing event today. Drive-ups without prior 
sign up will be welcomed until all open spots are filled. The open spots will be filled on a first-
come, first-serve basis. If you have not already signed up for a specific time, and are going to 
drive-up without an appointment, please arrive at the Valentine Fire Hall at 10:30 AM for 
testing.  
 
Event Details: 
 
Testing Event on May 13th from 10:00 am  - 12:00 pm 
Valentine Fire Hall 224 S. Hall Street, Valentine, NE 
Enter using North entrance. 
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